
10/18/2023

Oseen FNU
Village Tigri Khalsa (26)
Kurukshetra
IN

Dear Oseen FNU,  

I am happy to inform you that you have been admitted to Marian University as an undergraduate 
student for the Spring 2024 semester! Marian University has fostered a tradition of spiritual growth and 
academic excellence for nearly 160 years, and this letter serves as your invitation to join that legacy. 

Congratulations on being awarded the Assisi Academic Scholarship of $10,000!   

Our students come from across the United States and 34 different countries, and together we form a 
family and community. As a Marian University student, when you face challenges you can depend on 
support from your professors and peers. 

If you decide to join us at Marian, please submit the required $100 enrollment deposit to save your spot. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Admission at 317.955.6300 or 1.800.772.7264. 

Again, we welcome you to the Marian University community and we look forward to having you as a 
part of our campus.

Sincerely,

Alysa McManus
amcmanus@marian.edu 
Assistant Director of Transfer & International Admission
Marian University


